
Dear Legislators, 
 
I'm writing to ask for your support on HB 3470. As you know, federal law permits only US 
citizens to vote & the survival of our democracy depends on the integrity of our elections.  
 
Requiring proof of citizenship to register to vote is such an obvious necessity, it's shocking 
this isn't being done already!! It is truly disgusting that there are members of this legislature 
actively working to undermine national sovereignty by trying to PREVENT common-sense 
citizenship verification. How could anyone be against this?? Trust in the integrity of our 
elections is at an all-time low & this bill is a necessary solution. 
 
We are not allowed to vote in other countries’ elections & foreign citizens should not be 
allowed to vote in ours. PLEASE do the right thing for America & Oregon, vote YES on HB 
3470. Thank you!! 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Lesley Roehr  


